
 

 

 02 6215 2447 @ woagtravel@finance.gov.au   One Canberra Ave FORREST ACT 

WoAG Travel Advice 2019/20 
Virgin Australia and Apple Macbooks 

 

Dear Entity Travel Managers, 

Following the international recall of Apple Macbook laptop computers, Virgin Australia has issued a safety related 

service message. Effective immediately, guests travelling on Virgin Australia with these computers will be required 

to take them as carry on and not in checked baggage. Please refer to Virgin advice at the below link for details. 

Virgin Advice regarding Macbooks 

 

Action for Travel Managers 

Please share the link above to all relevant persons in your entity. 
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